
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF THE 
URBAN DRAINAGE AND FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT 

d/b/a 
MILE HIGH FLOOD DISTRICT 

 
 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Directors of the Mile High Flood District, pursuant to 
24-6-402 (3.5) C.R.S., that the finalists under consideration for the position of Executive 
Director of the Mile High Flood District are:  
 

Jacob James 
 
Laura Kroeger  
 
Holly Piza  
 
David Skuodas 
 

This Notice will remain posted from November 4, 2021 to November 17, 2021. 


